NASHVILLE TOWN PARK COMMISSION
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2019

Commission Members present: President Alisha Gredy, Vice-President Alexis Caudell, Member
Anna Hofstetter, Member Mark Shields and Member Melanie Voland. Also in attendance:
Administration Manager Phyllis Carr.

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1) CALL TO ORDER
President Gredy called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.

2) ROLL CALL
The roll was called by President Gredy.

3) APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES - 9-19-19 MEETING
- Member Hofstetter made a motion to approve the minutes from the 9-19-19 meeting as
presented. Vice-President Caudell seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

4) BENCH UPDATE

1,520 pounds of lids have been collected. Commission Members discussed again the number of
benches to purchase for the Town Park. They would like two benches of each color: orange,
yellow, green and red. It was suggested to talk to Eagle Manufacturing at the Brown County
High School to see if they can make the plaques for the benches.

Member Voland suggested having Brad Cox make an item to be placed into the park.

Member Hofstetter will talk with Brown County Democrat Editor Sara Clifford about writing an
article to seek sponsors for the benches to help off-set the cost. Money that was raised by
President Gredy could go towards the benches or to help with installation.

S) DISCUSSION OF TOWN PARK SKETCH IDEAS

Each Commission Member is to design the Lincoln Pinch park with the sketches provided.
Landscaping, bench placement, and picnic tables, dog waste receptacle, etc. All sketches to be
emailed to Vice-President Caudell or to be dropped off at her residence by Sunday, October 20,
2019. Once the plans have been received, they will be taken to Doug Harden for his help in the
designing of the park.

6) ANY OTHER BUSINESS TO COME BEFORE THE COMMISSION

Administration Manager Carr advised that the Tree Board met today and asked if the Town Park
Commission is still interested in the signage for native plants/trees? These signs would provide
information of each plant/tree. Members agreed to proceed.

Administration Manager Carr advised she has received the dog waste receptacles. The plan is to
install one receptacle at Lincoln Pinch park and the other to be installed on the Village Green.
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Member Shields advised he received an email from Dorothy Babcock asking Parks & Rec for
help to decorate the Town for Christmas. Ms. Babcock asked if Members of the Town Park
Commission would also be interested in helping to decorate.

ADJOURNMENT
Vice-President Caudell moved to adjourn the meeting. Member Voland seconded the motion.
President Gredy adjourned the meeting at 4:14 p.m.

The audio recording made at the Nashville Town Park Commission meeting on 10-17-19 is
retained in the Office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.
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